
From: Kevin L. Bryant
To: 'Kathy DeBruhl Masschelin' <kmasschelin4009@att.net>

Date: 2/16/2017 10:53:57 AM
Subject: RE: Jacob's Law

Thanks so much for your kind words and for making sure to be informed. I hope more South Carolinians will take 
public policy seriously enough to find out the facts before forming opinions.
 
Kevin
 

From: Kathy DeBruhl Masschelin [mailto:kmasschelin4009@att.net] 
 
Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2017 8:16 AM
 
To: Kevin L. Bryant 
Subject: Jacob's Law
 
Kevin, first of all congratulations on your “promotion to Lt Gov”. Thank you for taking the time to write the column, 
printed in the Anderson-Independent this morning, about Jacob’s Law and explain the thinking and rationale for the 
law…how much more informed we all could be if all legislators took the time to provide such explanations and 
information.
 
Kathy DeBruhl Masschelin
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